
Rockies. All these have long been known to the 
IJC, but It Is very convenient to have them listed 
with available data.

In this connection, I hope you have a copy 
of the paper on "Energy and Water", presented at 
Calgary on 9 Oct 1963 by the General Manager of 
the Saskatchewan Power Corp. This paper Is based 
on engineering studies carried out by Crlppen- 
Wrlght consultants and I believe the data would 
command confidence.

I mention the plans for the use of Kootenay 
and Columbia water particularly because these 
are complementary to the Seq IXa plan with which 
I have concerned myself. I hope these forecasts 
and studies will help In establishing the con­
viction that the construction of the East Kootenay 
storages and the consequent elimination of Libby 
are essential Canadian Interests.

Yours very sincerely,

A. G. L. Me Naught On'


